PROCEEDINGS BOARD OF ELECTION SUPERVISORS FOR WASHINGTON COUNTY

The Board of Election Supervisors held its regular meeting on Friday, April 13, 1984, at the Board office. President Banzhoff called the meeting to order at 1:15 P. M. This meeting had been postponed from April 10 due to the busy work schedule of the office staff.

The following were recorded present:

Virgil E. Banzhoff, Board President R. Lee McCauley, Democrat Member Charles L. Downey, Republican Member Oscar L. Spigler, Democrat Alternate Dorothy M. Waters, Chief Clerk Daris A. Phillips, Chief Clerk

MINUTES:

The minutes of the previous regular meeting held on March 15, 1984 were approved as presented.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

Dottie thanked the Board Members for the lovely flowers they sent during the death of her Mother.

CORRESPONDENCE:

President Banzhoff read a letter received from the CBS News Election Unit concerning the precincts they will be covering on Election day. Mr. Banzhoff signed the necessary credentials to be mailed to them.

OLD BUSINESS:

Mr. Banzhoff reminded the Board Members and Alternates to get their financial disclosures in to the State Ethics Commission.

Dottie advised the Board that the signs have been received and have been assembled and ready to go to the polling places.

NEW BUSINESS:

Dottie advised the Board that 1231 persons registered the 6 days of April.

Dottie advised the Board that she had two complaints from persons registering at the Library and their forms had not been turned in. Also the Union had gotten some VRA forms in after the deadline. These distributors were notified of the seriousness of this and the applicants will be informed that they did not get registered in time for the Primary.

PROCEEDINGS - (Cont'd)

The Board and staff prepared for Poll Workers School. The slides were shown and will be explained by the machine custodian and staff. The school will be held on April 16, April 24, and April 26 at 7:30 P. M. at South Hagerstown High School.

Meeting adjourned at 3 P. M. The next meeting will be a special meeting called when necessary to prepare for the election.

Respectfully submitted,

Dorothy M. Waters, Chief Clerk